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APPENDIX 1 – Letter to all Clerks of Town & Community Councils 

01352 702494 

 E Mail : gareth.owens@flintshire.gov.uk 
Dear  
 
Town/Community Council Representative on Flintshire’s Standards Committee 
 
As you will be aware Flintshire County Council’s Standards Committee must contain 
a Town/Community Councillor representative.  The four year term of office for the 
current representative has expired following the local elections in May and the 
Council is seeking to recruit a new representative.  I should be grateful if you could 
enquire whether any of your Council’s members would be interested in taking up the 
position of Town/Community Council representative.   
 
I enclose details of the position and an application form together with a copy of the 
Annual Report for the Standards Committee for this purpose and any interested 
parties can obtain the same by contacting Mandy Haslam on 01352 702411.  The 
completed forms should be returned to myself by the end of July. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Gareth Owens 
Monitoring Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
 


